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Measure Description: 
Requires Higher Education Coordinating Commission to, on annual basis, work with the Department of 
Human Services, each public university and each community college to determine number and 
graduation rates of former foster children and current foster children at each college or university.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Higher Education Coordinating Commission, Oregon Health Sciences University (OHSU) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee 
on Education to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. The bill requires Higher Education 
Coordination Commission (HECC) to work with the Department of Human Services, public universities, 
and community colleges, to determine the number and graduation rates of former foster children and 
current foster children at each college or university. HECC is required to make this information available 
to the public and to use the information when conducting annual evaluations of public universities. There 
may be a fiscal impact associated with this bill; the amount of this impact is still being determined.  A 
more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


